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Notice to all Ultramate/Mitchell Estimating Users 

Mitchell Cloud Estimating (MCE) 

Date published: August 24, 2021  

In the December 21, 2020 Notice to Trade, MPI indicated the migration of estimating users from Mitchell 

Ultramate to Mitchell Cloud Estimating (MCE) after completion of a successful pilot program.   

We have completed testing and incorporating all feedback from the pilot, and are ready to commence a two 

phase implementation program for light vehicle estimates.   

Selected shops for phase one will be onboarded September 14th, with the remaining shops following October 

5th.  A few weeks prior to your implementation, MPI will send an email communication with detailed 

onboarding instructions. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact partners@mpi.mb.ca. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-Transitioning-to-Mitchell-Cloud-Estimating.pdf
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